
       

     

      

     
    

  

   
    

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description 

FELODIPINE ER TB 10MG HERI 100 

Lot # 

18029979 

Exp Date 

01/31/2021 

NDC 

23155005001 

UPC 

32315505001 

Avet is recalling the above lot due to an out of trend impurity result observed during routine 
testing of stability samples. This recall is to the retail pharmacy level. Affected product started 
shipping April 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


